
 

Class 3 – Summer 1 Round Up 
How wonderful it has been to see the sunshine at the latter end of this half term! 😊 We had some time 

outside last week as part of Outdoor Learning Day. We really improved our Class 3 outdoor area, removing 

weeds, turning the soil and planting wildflower seeds gifted to us 

as part of the Coronation celebrations. It was also wonderful to 

see so many of the children walking or wheeling to school last 

Friday – they were able to recognise how doing this regularly can 

really help our bodies, our local area and our world as a whole. 

We have had a very busy half term starting with the most 

amazing trip to Borwick Hall. The weather was perfect for us to 

enjoy our time canoeing (a very firm favourite), traversing and 

bouldering, doing the crate challenge and team building games.  

We all enjoyed our special Coronation Day at the beginning of 

May. In Class 3, we designed a brand-new logo for the King, using 

pictures to represent the countries he rules over as well as his 

passions such as the environment and climate change. We 

dodged the showers to enjoy a whole school picnic lunch with 

many of us dressed in red, white and blue. We were also very 

grateful for the extra Bank Holiday too – there seems to have been 

very few Mondays in school recently!! 

Our learning this half term has 

included rewriting a familiar 

fairy tale and changing key 

elements of the story, tackling 

time and money in our Maths, 

learning all about Ancient 

Egypt in our History and 

recreating the work of a 

modern-day Egyptian artist, 

Alaa Awad. In our RE, the 

children have considered whether all churches are the same. Our 

Science work has focused on forces and we have enjoyed investigating 

air resistance and water resistance by making hoop gliders, paper planes and parachutes.  

We are now looking forward to the final half term of the year……hopefully with even more sunshine! I wish 

you and your family a lovely half term.  
 

Celebrations 

 19th May - Well done to Cain for a grateful heart, 

Georgia Pe for excellent attitude to learning and 

Lacey for super writing. 

26th May – Archie for having a mature attitude, 

Maisie for beautiful presentation and Harley-Jay 

for reading all his word cards accurately 

I was blown away by the talent of our singers and 

recorder players in Worship this week – AMAZING! 

Well done to Tom for his charity work over the 

weekend and Ebony, Sam T and Kobi for their 

participation in sports competitions 

Brilliant news that Rhema is our latest Ethos Group 

member – so well deserved! 

Dates for the diary 
 

Mon 12th Jun: School re-opens at 8:45am 

  

Mon 12th Jun: Y4 Times Tables Check week  

 

Mon 26th Jun: Extreme English Week 

 

Wed 28th June: Class 3 Worship – 10:00am  

 

Wed 5th Jul: Sports Day from 10 – 11:30am  

 

Wed 19th July: School Disco - KS2 6:15pm – 7:15pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


